
Burton and District Clubs Snooker League 

www.bdcsnooker.org 

 

Minutes of the meeting 26 June 2017, held at Belmont Club 

Present Mike Buckland (Chair), Carl Poulton (secretary), Ian Shrive, Tom Egginton, Paul 
Slater, Peter Maguire, Linda Harrison 

Apologies Kate Stirling, Owen Jones, Mick Kirk, Tony Coleman 
Previous 
minutes 

Minutes from 24/04/2017 confirmed as a true record. Prop: IS, Sec: PM 

 
Matters 
arising 

- Presentation evening brief review. 
 
  

Treasurer’s 
Report 
 

- 2016-17 Accounts discussed 
- League has ac. Balance of £2699.88 
- Increased balance of £81 on the year before. 
- Honorariums agreed to remain as the same values. 
- Trophies were a greater cost than expected and will review for next 

year. 
 

2017-18 
season and 
items 
 

- Committee agreed league entry fees to remain at £50, competition entry 
fees to remain the same. 

- Committee agreed not to produce booklets. 
- Committee agreed not to change competition formats. 
- Committee agreed to keep food after matches. 
- Committee agreed to make no changes to the rules. Proposed: PS, 

Sec: PM 
-  

 
Next dates - AGM: 27 July, Thursday 

- Next committee meeting: 21 August 2017, 7.30pm Belmont 
 

AOB - None 

 

Actions 
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